
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 23rd June 2023 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There’s been lots of excitement today as pupils have learned who 

their teacher will be next academic year! This information was sent 

on ParentMail and as a paper letter too. The children will have the 

opportunity to get to know their new Class Teacher on Monday 3rd 

July, which will be Transition Day. Pupils will begin the day in their 

current classrooms and then move to their new classroom and 

teacher later on. They should be collected from their new classroom 

– new classrooms will be labelled and staff will be on hand to guide 

you to find your child! 

A reminder that next Friday, 30th June, is an INSET Day, so school is 

closed to all pupils.  

School continues to be busy and there have been lots of enriching 

activities happening around the school this week. The buzz and 

excitement in the school has been great.  

Our school Choir has been invited to sing at BecketFest on 

Wednesday 12th July – letters for this will be sent from Choir on 

Monday. This event is open to anyone to attend from our school 

community, so please come along if you can. Contact the School 

Office at Thomas Becket Catholic School for tickets: 01604 493211. 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

        

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

                                                               

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost Term 
 

INSET Day: Friday 30th June 2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 21st July 2023 

 

School Year 2023-2024 
 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 6th September 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 20th October 2023 
 

Half Term: Monday 23rd October 2023-

Friday 27th October 2023 
 

Term starts: Monday 20th October 2023 
 

INSET Day: Friday 24th November 2023 
 

Term ends: Wednesday 20th December 

2023 

 

Find full term dates here. 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Sharing the Flame… 

St Brigid Class have been making the most of 

the warmer weather in their outdoor area and 

have been perfecting their bubble making 

skills. This has promoted lots of talk in the 

setting about                                                                    

how to make                                                                          

the best (and                                                                  

biggest!)                                                                  

bubble! Lots of                                                     

concentration                                                                  

has been                                                                            

shown! 

Bubbles! 

Working Scientifically in St Claudine Class 

Smoothie Ratios 

Year 6 have been consolidating their 

understanding of the concepts of ratio and 

measurement by making smoothies in their 

classroom this week. The most popular flavour 

was raspberry and orange, with everyone 

wanting an extra slice of watermelon at the end! 

St Claudine Class have been exploring the process of condensation in 

Science this week.  

‘We conducted an experiment to help us investigate this important 

process. We poured warn water into a glass, wrapped cling film over 

the top and then placed an ice cube on top of the cling film. We 

observed how the warm water evaporated and observed the 

process of condensation occurring on the cooler clingfilm. Everyone 

thoroughly enjoyed this exciting experiment and now have a better 

understanding of how the process of condensation works.’ – Abigail 

and Chizi  

Our Chaplain, Mrs Alves, has been leading our pupils in prayer 

encouraging them all to reflect on the mission that Jesus gave 

his disciples and, in turn, us to love                                                             

him and to share the Good News.                                                               

Pupils have considered how they                                                                  

can ‘share the flame’ of Jesus’                                                                        

love with others and wrote a                                                                    

message to tell them all about                                                                      

Jesus. 

‘I feel close to God when I go to Church                                                                                       

-time to specifically spend with him. I                                                                                

know he is with me when I pray.’ – Cian S 

 ‘Jesus’ love is unshakeable.’ – Sebastian 

‘We should tell people about Jesus                                                                                

because he sacrificed himself to save us.’                                                                                  

- Orion 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=27
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